
Section 504

The North Little Rock School District provides services under Section 504 of the Rehabilitation
Act of 1973 to qualified individuals. This act protects each individual from discrimination on the
basis of his or her disability. In order to be qualified, a student must have a mental or physical
impairment that substantially limits one or more major life activities, have a record of such an
impairment, or be considered to have such an impairment.

For more information, contact:
Tiffany Randall
504 Coordinator
randallt@nlrsd.org
501-771-8096

Link to Notice of Parent/students Rights under section 504
New Section 504 Parent's Rights.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oBUTPbZa4dnjA_uXSb2ZsnJBOHgDRNj_/view?usp=sharing

